
National  Rosary  Congress  website
offers resources
A website devoted to the promotion of Rosary Congresses across the United States is
providing resources to parishes, schools and dioceses that wish to host the seven-
day period of prayer and reflection.

Visit www.rosarycongressusa.org for more information.

For more information about the Our Lady of Fatima Rosary Congress to be hosted by
the Archdiocese of Baltimore, click here. 
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